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Thursday 18 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

GCSE Exam Preparation – The Final Few Weeks  
With only three weeks remaining until the main GCSE examination period begins, we are continuing to work 
hard to ensure all students have the best support and guidance needed to be successful. Following the recent 
mock examinations, we have been busy analysing students’ results to ensure that we provide the appropriate 
intervention and support over the next few weeks.  
 
Period 6 Revision Sessions 
 
Intervention will continue over the next few weeks for students at the following times: 
 

Subject Room Day 
Maths D5 Monday 
Maths D8 Tuesday 
Maths D7 Thursday 

English D28 Monday 
English D27 Tuesday 
English D29 Wednesday 
Science A27 Tuesday (Week 1) 
Science A2 Wednesday (Week 1) 
Science A1 Tuesday (Week 2) 
Drama D30 Thursday 

GCSE PE PE 
Classroom 

Monday 

Business D14 Wednesday 
Business D14 Friday 

French A21 Wednesday (3-3:45) 
Spanish A24 Wednesday (3-3:45) 
Spanish A22 Wednesday (3-3:45) 

Computer 
Science 

D17 Wednesday 

Art A19 Wednesday 
Art A19 Thursday 

Photography A18 Wednesday (Lunch and 
3pm) 

Photography A18 Thursday (Lunch and 3pm) 
Food A15 Wednesday 

DT A11 Wednesday 
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Key Dates 
 
Friday 26th April: Final Year 11 Report issued to parents. 
 
w/c 29th April: GCSE MFL Speaking Exams 
 
9th May: First GCSE exam (RE) 
 
10th May: First Core GCSE exam (Biology) 
 
The coming weeks are the most important of your child’s education so far. For each student to be as 
successful as possible, it is vital that the link between school and home remains strong. Therefore, I 
encourage you to please contact your child’s form tutor or Mr Evans, Head of Year 11, should you have a query 
or need any support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J de Rijk 
Head of School 
The Ripley Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 


